
222 S Riverside Plaza, Suite 2730, Chicago, IL 60606   
Phone: 312-506-0920 

 

 

10 January 2012 
 
Hon. Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary     Transmittal No. 16 
New York Public Service Commission      
Agency Building 3 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
RE: Revisions to End User Tariff 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
This filing is to replace the current end user tariff of Peerless Network of New York, LLC (Peerless) PSC 
No. 1 – Telephone, Regulations And Schedule Of Intrastate Charges Applying To Communications 
Services Within The State Of New York. PSC No. 4 –Telephone will replace PSC No. 1 in its entirety. 
Peerless eliminated redundant language throughout the tariff and this necessitated the replacement.  

These tariff pages, Original Leaf 1 through Original Leaf 122 (with sections) are issued on January 11, 
2012 and have an effective date of February 12, 2012 

Please find enclosed an original and three copies of the above listed leafs. If there are any questions 
concerning this filing, please feel free to contact me at 312-506-0933. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
-S- 
 
Daniel Meldazis 
Director Regulatory Affairs 
 
Enclosures 

Received: 01/10/2012


